
JL/CL PTA Meeting 
Candy Lane Cafeteria 

Tuesday January 21, 2020 at 6:30pm 
 

Attendance: 

X 

President: 

Margey Vattiat  

Member: 

Adrienne Crockett X 

Member: 

Shenna Keavney 

 

VP - Communications: 

Josh Gavrich X 

Member: 

Anne Tabler X 

Guest: 

April Albers 

X 

VP - Programs: 

Sarah Byer X 

Member: 

Ali Regier X 

Guest: 

Mitra Anoushiravani 

X 

VP : 

Jackie McCloskey X 

Member: 

Wendy Call X 

Guest: 

Chris Weaver 

 

Treasurer: 

Lisa Olson   

Member: 

Kelly Gavrich  

Guest: 

 

X 

Secretary: 

Odessa Conway X 

Member: 

Tammy Ashney  

Guest: 

 

 

 

 

Member: 

Jennifer Watson  

Guest: 

    

Call to Order: 

The Board Meeting of Jennings Lodge/Candy Lane PTA was called to order at 6:3Opm by President Margey Vattiat. A 

quorum of members, as stated in the Bylaws, was present. 

 

Principal’s Update: 

Principal Albers spoke on the following topics: 

 The Family Focus Forum will be February 1, 2020 at the Oregon City High School. Free meals and childcare will 

be provided for attendees. Families with students of all ages are encouraged to participate in the forums 

workshops and resource tables which will provide information and tools that can help families navigate through 

their many roles and transitions in supporting their children.  

 The Book Fair will be held at Jennings Lodge and volunteers are needed 

 Jennings Lodge will be hosting Lunch with a Loved One – participants will need to have completed background 

check if they intend to stay with the child after lunch. 

 Students will soon be sent home with a permission slip for free dental sealants. Permission slip will need to be 

completed and returned to school. 

 Students will soon be completing English Language Proficiency Assessments (ELPA 21) 

 Please remember that toys and electronics are not permitted at school. If students bring them to use on the bus 

or after school, the items must remain off and in the student’s backpacks during school hours. Smart watches 

can be worn but must apps outside of telling time must be turned off during school hours. 

 



   

Prior Meeting Minutes: 
The January 2020 meeting minutes were reviewed. Sarah motioned to approve the minutes; Motion 
passed. 
 
Family Focus Forum: 
Margey reminded the PTA that Family Focus Forum will be February 1, 2020 at the Oregon City High 
School. The event is looking for volunteers to introduce the presenters for the break-away sessions. If 
interested and available to do so, please contact Margey, who can get you in contact with Delhaney 
Warlock. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: 
Treasurer, Lisa Olson, was absent from the meeting but had provided a copy of the treasurer’s report. 
Margey reported that Lisa was able to determine that the amount of $521 listed under “Cinco” from 
December 2019’s report was for a prior year expense. The February 2020 should reflect this correction. 
 
Grant Requests: 

 One grant requests was turned in: 
o $50 for snacks for students during the ELPA 21 testing.  Motion to approve by Sarah. 

Motion passed 

 2019 Tabled Request for additional funding to compensate for dance teachers down-time during 
classes at Jennings remains tabled. PTA will have additional discussion when planning for 
2020/2021 funding or event coordination. New ideas/volunteers to coordinate encouraged.  

 
Fundraising/ Events: 

 Volunteers are needed for Read-a-Thon committee. Read-a-Thon will take place February 6- 
March 5th. 

 Volunteers for Bingo for Books are needed. Event to be held at Candy Lane on February 6, 2020. 

 Volunteers for Dia del Nino are needed. 
 
Round Table/General Questions: 
Lost and Found items are generally collected for donation prior to each school break. Unclaimed items 
are donated to The Clothes Closet. The school makes every effort to remind parents/students to collect 
lost items. 
 
Old Business: 
None 
 
Close: 
Meeting adjourned at 7:00pm 
 
Prepared by: 
Odessa Conway - Secretary 
 
 


